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Dear friends and family,          26/2/2020 

Since our last event that we hosted in 

January, we have been in a process of 

prayer about the way forward. We 

were blessed with some finances and 

were looking for Gods guidance how to 

spend the money.  Eventually, this led 

us to buying land for the ministry. Now 

we are planning to go for school ministry and we will start using the land.  

 

In January, we were blessed with money from the members of 

the Vineyard church in Wageningen, the Netherlands. After a 

few weeks of prayer, we decided to buy land from this money 

which was officially purchased on the 25th of February. The 

mission of the organization is to invest in the next generation 

of youths in Uganda in Godly ways. We want to show the youth 

the Christian faith alongside principles of living a Godfearing, 

healthy and productive life. We believe the land will help us to 

achieve our mission, mainly by helping the youth to live a 

productive life. We want to use the land for agriculture, such 

as poultry and piggery. We will invite the youth to come to our 

projects so they can learn how to rear animals or grow crops. 

With this, we hope we will give them tools how to earn a living. We also hope that by 

working hand in hand, God will open doors for us to have conversations with the youth.  

 

The land we bought is in Kalungami village, 

Wanyange Parish. It is about 30 minutes walk from 

Wairaka where we have done most of our activities 

so far, as both are located in Jinja district. The 

youth from Wairaka where we ministered to in the 

past is thus able to join us in our project. Besides 

that, we also hope to get the youth from 

Kalungami engaged, as a lot of these youths are on 

the wrong track. 
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The coming weeks we will start our project by cultivating the 

land. We first need to start equalizing the land and build a shed 

for the animals. Our budget allows us to start with piggery first. 

The next step will probably be poultry, but this needs more 

starting capital. We are excited that God gave us this opportunity 

to reach out to the youth in practical ways. We hope the youth 

will be involved from the start and they are willing to learn. 

 

Besides working on the land, we are planning to do school ministry 

in the coming weeks. God has put it on our hearts to minister to 

the Ugandans in different ways. Building a bright future starts at an early age, so even 

though the youth are our main focus, we also want to invest in the children. Right now, we 

are approaching schools to see where there is a need for us to minister to the children. 

The coming weeks, we will thus be busy with different activities. We want to thank you for 

your involvement. May God bless you.  

 

Thanking: 

-For Gods provision which allowed us to buy land 

-For starting capital for the piggery 

 

Praying: 

-For starting capital for other projects so that the land will be 

maximized  

-For the youth in Kalungami that they will be interested in our 

ministry 

-For our school ministry that will take place within a few weeks 

 

With kind regards,  

William, Ben-Alex, Joel, Anifu and Elise 

 


